

County Hall Beverley East Riding of Yorkshire HU17 9BA Telephone (01482) 393939 www.eastriding.gov.uk Stephen Hunt Head of Planning and Development Management

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

SH018/DS Enquiries to: Jennifer Downs

E-Mail:

Date:

Tel. Direct: (01482) 393785 11 February 2022

HornseaProjectFour@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Dear Sir / Madam

I am writing on behalf of East Riding of Yorkshire Council with respect to the Local Impact Report.

I would like to confirm that the Council will attend the preliminary meeting on 22nd February. I have no concerns at the use of the virtual process for the Examination. Other than the issue raised below, I do not intend to speak on any item, but would be prepared to respond to any issues where it is relevant and of use to the Examining Authority.

It will not be possible for the Local Impact Report to have been endorsed by the Council's Planning Committee prior to March 8th. We will be in a position to issue a draft of the Local Impact Report by the procedural deadline however will be in a position to issue an update and the finalised Local Impact Report to you by March 18th to reflect any comments from Planning Committee.

I trust this information is of use and is acceptable, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Hunt MRTPI

Head of Planning and Development Management

Alan Menzies

Director of Planning and Economic Regeneration





